Automatic reply: [gbird] participation in CBD activities

Subject: Automatic reply: [gbird] participation in CBD activities
From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>
Date: 4/5/2017 9:27 AM

To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Greetings,

Thanks for your message. | am on PTO through April 9. | will be avalable to help you the week of April 10. If you are a
reporter inquiring about gene drives, please contact me on my mobile.

For other inquiries requiring immediate support form our Communications team, please seek assistance from
sally.esposito@islandconservation.org. Sally is assuming my roles and responsiblities in my absence.

Thank you,

Heath Packard

Director of Marketing & Communications
Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

2161 Delaware Ave, Suite A
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

www.islandconservation.org
www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions
www.twitter.com/noextinctions
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